ОТЗЫВЫ О СЕМИНАРЕ 2015

Dear Elena,

I will write in English as you wanted us to write in different languages: I just wanted to let you know how much I enjoyed the seminar. It was very professionally organized and run and it presented us with challenging and stimulating materials and discussions. The fact that it was represented by professionals from different Universities and countries gave the discussion a particular strength. The speakers were highly effective and skilled. I will highly recommend this experience to all my colleagues around the world.

Unfortunately, we did not have time to prepare the task as a group, so I am sending you something else I prepared for my advanced students inspired by the seminar.

Best, Tanya

Tanya Linaker, King's College London